----Addendum to----
Pipelines Stormwater Management Report

Bull Run Filtration Pipelines Project
Multnomah County, Oregon

Emerio Project Number: 0545-006
City of Portland Permit Numbers: TBD

This addendum was prepared in support of the City of Portland Water Bureau’s Bull Run Filtration
Pipelines Project land use applications in Multnomah County and reflects the current status of the
project design, which includes the following changes: The Lusted Finished Water Pipeline (LFWP) has
been removed from the scope, such that the pipeline route in Dodge Park Blvd which previously
included two parallel pipelines now only includes one pipeline. This change in pipeline design has no
effect on the conclusions of this stormwater report and requires no revision to the stormwater
management approach. The design is subject to change and has been prepared for the specific purpose
of addressing conformance of the project to the Multnomah County land use requirements as expressed
in the Multnomah County Code.

| hereby certify that this Stormwater Management Report for this project has been prepared by me or
under my supervision and meets minimum standards of the Multnomah County Design and
Construction Manual (MCDCM) and normal standards of engineering practice. | hereby acknowledge
and agree that the jurisdiction does not and will not assume liability for the sufficiency, suitability, or
performance of drainage facilities designed by me.
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Multnomah County Roy Hankins, PE

18600 SE Stark St Emerio Design, LLC

1120 SW Ave, Rm 613 6445 SW Fallbrook PI, Suite 100
Gresham, OR 97233 Beaverton, OR 97008

rhankins@emeriodesign.com
(503) 746-8812
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